Kigai, .| 2 MAY 2017,

Ref 0. 94.3../5P1U/017
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RWANDA TRANSPORT DEVELOPMENT AGENCY
KG 563 St., Queen’s Land House, 15t Floor

P.O Box 6674

Email: info@rtda.gov.rw

KIGALI

INVITATION TO A SENSITIZATION WORKSHOP
ON DESIGN, BUILD AND MAINTAIN APPROACH TO BE USED FOR THE
UPGRADING WORKS OF KIBUGABUGA - GASORO ROAD SECTION (66.55KM)

The Government of the Republic of Rwanda (GoR) under EDPRS and Vision 2020 assigns
fundamental importance to the development of the economic infrastructure of the Country, in
particular roads. The development of the road infrastructure contributes to the overall

economic development strategy for reduction of poverty and stimulates social-economic
growth.

It is in that context that the GoR intends to upgrade a scction of the national road network from
Ngoma to Nyanza (130km) in 2 distinct lots. The GoR has applied for financing from the World
Bank to upgrade the Lot of Kibugabuga - Gasoro road section (66.55km), to be implemented
though the Design, Build and Maintain approach.

Therefore, the Rwanda Transport Development Agency (RTDA) organizes a scnsitization
workshop to present/ provide clarifications on the use of Design-Build-Maintain approach and
sensitize contractors on the underlying philosophy and principles.

This letter serves to invite all interested firms to participate to a the workshop scheduled on
19th May 2017 at 09:00 a.m. at the main board room of the Ministry of Infrastructure located at
KG 7 Ave, Kacyiru, Kigali City/Rwanda. All interested firms are kindly invited to confirm by
email to the following address: procurement@rtda.gov.rw with a copy to info@rtda.gov.rw.

Sincerely

Guy M. KALISA
Director General

Website: htip:/rtda.gov.rw




